
English: The text that we will look at this half 
term is ‘The Stig of the Dump’ by Clive King and 
explore will use this text explore character 
descriptions and create our own story. We will 
also be writing a non chronological report based 
on our history topic, the Ancient Egyptians. 

Science: This half term in science we 
will be continuing our work with 
magnets. We will then be moving 
onto the topic of light.

Maths:
This half term we will continue our work 
on multiplication and division. We will be 
multiplying and dividing bigger numbers 
and looking at the concept of remainders. 
We will also begin our work on fractions.

PE: Physical Education will be lead
by our sport partners at West
Lancashire Sports Partnership on a 
Thursday and by Mrs Wilson on a 
Tuesday. We will focus on Athletics 
and striking and fielding games. 

Year 3 Half Term 5/Summer 1:
RE: The question that we will be
considering this half term is “Why are 
Gurus important to Sikhs?”. We
will explore Sikhism and look at how the 
ten Gurus shaped the religion.

Computing: In computing this half 
term we will be finishing our unit on 
email and then looking at branching 
databases which use yes and no 
questions to generate answers. We 
will even be having a go testing each 
pther.



Music: The theme in music this half 
term will be “bringing us together” we 
will look at how music can help bring 
everyone together as a community. The 
style of music that we will be 
focusing on is Disco.

PSHE: This half term in PSHE we 
are looking at the differences 
between borrowing and stealing. 
We will also be looking at healthy 
eating. 

History: In History we will be looking at 
the Ancient Egyptians and comparing 
Ancient Egypt the Bronze Age Britain. 
We will learn about why the river Nile 
was so important, what the pyramids 
were used for and all about who 
Tutankhamun was. We will also be going 
over to our friends at Woodlea for an 
Egyptian themed day!

Art & Design:  In Art this half term we 
will be looking at the artistic mediums of 
mosaic and collage. We will explore the 
work of Gary Drostle and Antoni Gaudi 
and consider how different materials  
can be used to create artwork that tells 
a story.

Spanish: This half term the focus in 
Spanish will be food. The class will be 
supporting their learning of foods by 
reading and understanding the very 
hungry caterpillar story.

Year 3 Half Term 5/Summer 1:
The Romans


	Slide 1
	Slide 2

